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Lodgment provisions for tax agents and clients impacted
by Ex-TC Alfred.
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We understand taxpayers across New South Wales and Queensland
communities have been impacted by Ex-Tropical Cyclone Alfred. We
encourage you to continue to lodge your clients’ obligations if you can,
however for those clients that have been directly affected in Local
Government Areas (LGAs) declared eligible for the Australian
Government Disaster Recovery Payment (AGDRP [4), we will provide
additional time where you or your client are unable to lodge for the
following obligations:

e Monthly BAS with an original due date of 21 March 2025 will have
up to 11 April 2025 to lodge.

e |ndividual, Trust and Small Business income tax returns with an
original due date of 31 March 2025 will have up to 11 April 2025 to
lodge.

These measures are in addition to our normal range of support
options available should you, your clients or your practice need
additional help.

How do | know if a client can lodge late
without penalty?

If we have made a provision for your client to lodge late without
penalty, there will be an indicator on their account. This can be
identified by running an On-Demand Outstanding Lodgment Report for



either Income Tax or Activity Statements in Online services for agents,
or through your practice management software.

Details for running On-Demand reports in Online services for agents
and practitioner lodgment service (PLS) - enabled software are
available on our website.
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Our commitment to you

We are committed to providing you with accurate, consistent and clear
information to help you understand your rights and entitlements and meet
your obligations.

If you follow our information and it turns out to be incorrect, or it is
misleading and you make a mistake as a result, we will take that into
account when determining what action, if any, we should take.

Some of the information on this website applies to a specific financial year.
This is clearly marked. Make sure you have the information for the right year
before making decisions based on that information.

If you feel that our information does not fully cover your circumstances, or
you are unsure how it applies to you, contact us or seek professional
advice.
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